
 

 

 

City of Rockville 

    NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

City of Rockville- Procurement Division 

111 Maryland Ave., Rockville, MD 20850 
(P) 240-314-8431 

(F) 240-403-9321 

 

DATE:  December 28, 2022 

TO: All Parties 

RE: Notice of Intent to Award 

 Invitation For Bid #03-23 

The City of Rockville announces its intent to award the contract for the  

 Fountain and Interactive Water Feature Maintenance, Testing and Repair 

to     

 Field Enterprises, LLC of Knoxville, MD 

 

“This Notice of Intent to Award” is subject to execution of a written contract and, as a result, 

this Notice does NOT constitute the formation of a contract between the City of Rockville and 

the apparent successful vendor. 

Thank you for your participation in the solicitation processing and we appreciate your interests 

in doing business with the City of Rockville. For more information about this notice, please 

contact the undersigned. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Regina Washington 

Regina Washington, Senior Buyer 

 

 

 


